Utility Operations Bargaining Report #5
August 12, 2019
The Utility Operations bargaining team met with the company on Friday, August 9, 2019, to continue bargaining a fair contract. The company gave us a package proposal that the team is currently looking over. At first glance, I can tell you it is not something that we can accept and bring back to the members. We will review the package and make counter proposals that benefit our members.
Thank you to everyone for your continued support!
In Unity,
Your Utility Operations Bargaining Team
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